
-----Original Message-----
From: Fisher, Douglas [mailto:DFisher@diocesewma.org]
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2013 9:55 PM
To: Thomas Ely
Subject: Contact at WMA

Tom,
So sorry for the delay in this. Our contact will be my canon to the ordinary: The Rev. Pam Mott. Her email is
pmott@diocesewma.org Pam is happy to do this. She starts August first.
Good to be with you today. Some things only other bishops understand.
Doug

Sent from my iPad
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